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Cooperation with the National Swimming Program
The National Swimming Program has reached another milestone: before the closing gala of the National Swimming Program season on Friday, Sándor Wladár, President of the National Swimming Program, signed a cooperation agreement with the heads of eight universities at a press conference. This is a guarantee that in the future, only qualified instructors trained by the higher education institutions will be able to work with the children participating in the National Swimming Program. An illustrious gathering of representatives from eight universities and the National Swimming Program leaders were gathered in a private room of the Hilton Hotel in Budapest to sign the agreement, which marks a milestone in the Swimming Nation Program that will soon be rolled out to all kindergartens and primary schools in the country.
